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School Division

Topic: Executive Summary — May 24, 2022, Board Meeting

Date: May 25, 2022

From: Cameron Mateika, Superintendent/CEO

1. The Board received a presentation from Peter Fleming, and Ken Munroe representing Elbert
Chartrand Friendship Center. ECFC is a strong partner with SVSD in many capacities. They
outlined the many initiatives that are being developed within the community. The new daycare
will open this October.

2. Transportation Supervisor, Brad Klekta, outlined various scenarios for busing beginning in the
Fall Term.

3. The Board received a report updating progress being made on the GROWCER project. Grant
applications have been sent to FCC and to the Department of Education SEEEF grant.

4, The Superintendent reviewed staffing within each school.

5. Brandon University Dean of Education will be in our Division on June 21, 2022, to discuss the
possibility of having a PENT Teacher Training cohort in Swan River.

6. The School of Choice Report was discussed with the Board. Letters will be sent to parents this

week.



